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PHYSICIAN STATMENTS 
 
MSI is aware that some statement files from the November 9th, 2016 payment are not accessible via elink. 
 
We are working to make these statements available. 
 
In the interim, if you require your payment totals please contact us at (902) 496-7342 or email the assessment department at 
MSI_Assessment@medavie.bluecross.ca with a contact name, the business arrangement number, group name, provider id, and 
a phone or fax number we may contact with the requested information. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience. 
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